Jennifer Interbartolo
Sumner
LD 2283

I’m writing to voice my opposition to LD 2283.
This law is not in the best interest of Mainers, and should not be passed.

The government’s focus should be on enforcing existing law and on addressing any
funding constraints preventing that from happening consistently.

Thank you.

Jennifer Interbartolo
Sumner, ME



